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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

26th November 2021



Dear Parents/ Carers,
Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who try to solve problems’. 
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Robert T.

Evie Mc.
	Bodhi G.
Emily B.
	Charlie P.
Archie B.
	Charlie H-H
Kiara H.
	Sophie L.
Thomas R.
	Willow T. 
Eva H.

	Year 1
	Victoria R.

Molly M.
	Elijah F.

Grace R.
	Isabella O.

Caine E.
	Summer R.

Noah F.
	Eva K.

Amelia C.
	Franklin J. 

Evelyn T.

	Year 2
	E Tomlinson.
Seth P-G.
	Vincent

 B-H.
Jessica G.
	Oliver L.
Oliver N.
	Ellen G.
Oscar O.
	Eleanor J.
Jenson J. 
	Clara J.
Esmee R.

	Year 3
	Skyla E.

Mia E.
	Tiana H.

Olivia P.
	Raya L.

Lucy F.
	Eddie R-S.

Tyler B.


	Theo S.

Harley J.


	Dominic S.

Leo F.



	Year 4
	Louie F.

Oliver K.
	Heidi H.

 Kayden B.
	Cruize M-F.

Preston B.


	Max S.

Rory McK.


	Jake W.

Layla L. 


	Owen H.

Taylor J.



	Year 5
	  Michael M.
Mia F.
	Rayan K.

Trisden L.
	Frankie D.

Emma M.
	Freja H.

Mason W.
	Dastan D.

Joseph M.
	Jake C.

 Saskia J-W

	Year 6
	Callum C.

 Evie M.
	Lily C.

Mikey M-D. 
	Gracie-Anne L.

Mia D.
	Finlay C.

Maisie S.


	 Cole G.

Roxie-Mae A.
	Niamh D.

Layla W. 



	Walliams


	2015
	Rowling
	2458

	Dahl


	2934
	Cowell
	2480


Overall winners are Dahl with 6730 points
Christmas Cards

As the festive season approaches, please note that each class will have a box for Christmas cards to be stored in as children bring them in for their classmates (if they so wish).  Please bring in cards by 10th December (which allows for them to be quarantined over the weekend). The cards will then be given out in class the week commencing 13th December.  Thank you.

Year 3 Egyptian Day 
On Monday 15th November, Year 3 were visited by 'History Alive'. During the day, the children took part in an Egyptian workshop and had the opportunity to examine artefacts, dress in costume as Ancient Egyptians and perform short role plays of daily chores and jobs. Class 7 and 8 thoroughly enjoyed their day and the behaviour from both classes was outstanding! 
Flu vaccination – Catch up clinic 
We have a community flu clinic at Ince Start Well Center, Charles, St Ince WN2 2AL on Monday December 21st.
If any children have not been vaccinated they can email Peter.Rudkin@nhs.net or ring the Flu Line on 03333583397 select option 1 Greater Manchester then Option 1 again for Wigan office and book an appointment. 
Track and Trace Results 
If your child has tested positive, we would be grateful if parents could send in the Track and Trace notification with the isolation end date as soon as possible. This will enable us to check that we have the correct return date for your child. Thank you.
If your child is unwell

If your child is unwell, please remember to e-mail the school. Please let us know whether or not your child has Covid symptoms.

If your child has Covid symptoms they should have a PCR test. If your child tests positive on a lateral flow test, they will still need to have a PCR test within two days of testing positive on the lateral flow test.

Open Mornings 

If you would like to visit our school, please contact the school for an appointment.
 
Please contact the school office on 01942 724865 or email Mrs Deborah Willoughby (enquiries@admin.lowtonwest.wigan.sch.uk)
After-School Clubs
Young Voices
Young Voices choir rehearsal         29th November (collection time 4.00pm)
Year 1 After-School Clubs – (last-one)
Year 1 Music Club:                           2nd December (collection time 4.20pm)
Year 1 Archery and Boccia Club:     2nd Decemeber (collection time 4.20pm) 

Out of School Achievements 
Congratulations to Sophie S. (C6) who has completed her Level 1 swimming badge. 
Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher        
